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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 23rd September 2022 

Congratulations Year 5.  

All our Year 5 pupils stepped up this week and applied for the role of librarian within 

our school. They were so amazing and every child was successful.                           

Well done everyone!                                                                         

Applications for Middle School. Year 5.  

You will have received a leaflet on how to apply for a place at Middle School. The 

closing date for applications is 15th January 2023. Please apply online at 

www.kirklees.gov.uk/admissions and add your child’s details and preferred schools. 

If you apply after the deadline your chances of getting a school place at any of your 

preferred schools can be severely reduced.  

http://www.kirklees.gov.uk/admissions


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helping Hands needs you. 

‘Helping Hands is a group of parents who organise social activities and 

fundraising events to support the school and bring our school community 

together. 

 This year we are fundraising to pay for the school Christmas pantomime trip.  

We are looking for some new recruits and fresh ideas. We are holding a welcome meeting on 

Wednesday 28th Sept at 7:30pm at the Foresters Arms. We will be talking through the plans and 

ideas for the year ahead and take the opportunity to get to know each other outside of the 

playground. Everyone is welcome, and if you can’t make it but would still like help out please let us 

know. 

Please also join our Facebook group ‘Cumberworth First School Helping Hands’. 


